4 UNION COUNTY
HEALTH DEPARTMENT

March 21, 2025

Bart Barok
5979 Dublin Rd
Delaware, OH 43015

RE: Avondale Subdivision Approval

Mr. Barok,
The Union County Board of Health (BoH) received your application for subdivision review for
“pvondale”. The proposed subdivision consists of 30 residential lots and will be served by

individual on lot sewage treatment systems and individual private water systems (wells).

At their March 19, 2025 meeting, the BoH reviewed your application. After due consideration,
the BoH approved your application and proposed plans for the “Avondale” Subdivision.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Union County Health Department at (937)-
642-2053.

Sincerely,

/Zfﬁf -

Wyatt J. Marshall, REHS
Deputy Director of Environmental Health
Union County Health Department
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